From: Marion Wesel

Sent: 23 February 2015 23:41

To: Planning

Subject: 12 Maryon Mews Application ref: 2015/0437/P
Dear Sirs

re new window proposed in bedroom no 1 on the Ist floor

T like to object to the new south facing window, which is applied for on 1st fl at no 12 Maryon Mews.

It would be totally overlooking my garden, depriving me of my privacy. This does also partly apply to my
glass extension in which 1 live.

Tunderstand that the owner wants more light in the bedroom. This can easily be achieved with a Velox
window in the bedroom roof or alternatively with a fixed frosted glass pane with a narrow small hinged top
window facing South which can be opened for airing. But it should also not be transparent.

Best regards
Marion Wesel

Marion Wesel-Henrion
35 Pond Street
London NW3 2PN



